
As a Community
Better Together

The Hayward Area Rotary Club volunteers
helped pack backpacks for kids at the

Hayward Community Food Shelf on
November 10. The Rotary put up a Little
Library near Hayward Fitness Fanatics in

early November. Local Rotarians have also
distributed 225 dictionaries to third graders

in Sawyer County this year! The Club also
donated headphones for Primary School

student testing (valued at $2369).

Thank you to these businesses who recently supported other businesses or
organizations in the community with donations, awards, and scholarships.

**Pictures and information were provided on business  or
organization Facebook pages

Many donations were made to the Hayward
Community School District over the last few

months and is greatly appreciated to continue
to help our area youth! The Hayward

Foundation for Educational Enrichment gave a
grant for $800 to Ms. Shirmer for a greenhouse
program to help students learn about thriving

gardens throughout our changing seasons, and
the Hayward Middle School Tech Club received

a $2,805 grant for their drone project. A few
other area donations include: Amundson

Appliances - $1000, Timber Ford - a van for the
Hurricane Girls Golf Team’s trip to state,

Northern Lakes Cooperative Cenex - $403
from the Hurricane Pride Pump, and Frandsen
Bank & Trust employees donated their time to

Read With a Cane.

https://www.facebook.com/haywardarearotary
https://www.haywardfoodshelf.net/
https://www.hayward.k12.wi.us/
https://www.hayward.k12.wi.us/
https://www.hayward.k12.wi.us/
https://www.hfee-wi.org/
https://www.hfee-wi.org/
https://www.amundsonsappliance.com/
https://www.amundsonsappliance.com/
https://www.timberfordofhayward.com/
http://www.nlcenex.com/
https://www.frandsenbank.com/
https://www.frandsenbank.com/
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Don Johnson’s Hayward Motors, in
partnership with Chevrolet, were proud to

present checks for $500 to both the Sawyer
County K-9 Foundation and City of Hayward
Fire Department. The City of Hayward Fire
Department was also the recipient of this

year’s First Responder Appreciation
Program. Don Johnson’s Hayward Motors
also donated $500 to the Hayward Sports

Center for the youth hockey program.

Norvado donated $475 to the Northwoods
Humane Society on November 14.

Knights of Columbus donated $3373 on
December 3 to Ventures Unlimited for the
purchase of new locks. The donation was

raised during their annual tootsie roll
fundraiser.

Hayward Power Sports hosted a fundraiser
and donated $537, pet food, and supplies to

the Northwoods Humane Society. 

https://www.facebook.com/donjohnsonhayward/
https://www.facebook.com/sawyerk9/
https://www.facebook.com/sawyerk9/
https://cityofhaywardwi.gov/fire-department/
https://cityofhaywardwi.gov/fire-department/
https://www.haywardsportscenter.com/
https://www.haywardsportscenter.com/
https://norvado.com/
https://www.northwoodshumanesociety.org/
https://www.northwoodshumanesociety.org/
https://haywardcatholic.org/kc6587
https://venturesunlimited.org/
https://www.haywardpowersports.com/
https://www.northwoodshumanesociety.org/
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The Hayward Lions Club donated $500 to
the Northwoods Humane Society on

December 13 and $2,500 to the Veterans
Cemetery Fund. The local Club also donated

$1,000 to Operation Christmas, which
served over 200 families with food boxes

and children’s gifts (thanks to First Lutheran
Church, Hayward United Methodist, and the
Ascension Episcopal Church).  Volunteers

with the Hayward Lions Club also cooked for
the Wednesday Night community dinner at

First Lutheran Church. Lions members make
and serve meals several times a year and

sometimes several times a month. Thanks to
the Lions for all you do for the community! 

On Monday, November 13, Tally Ho Supper
Club, Marketplace Foods and Kwik Trip

donated a Thanksgiving feast for all students
and staff at the Hayward Middle School. 

On December 6, Enbridge presented the
LCO Tribal Office a donation check in the

amount of $500,000 to the LCO Fire
Department, which they will be using to
purchase an Extreme Tactical Tender.

https://www.facebook.com/HaywardLionsClub
https://www.northwoodshumanesociety.org/
https://www.facebook.com/firstlutheranhaywardwi
https://www.facebook.com/firstlutheranhaywardwi
https://www.facebook.com/firstlutheranhaywardwi
https://www.tallyhosupperclub.com/
https://www.tallyhosupperclub.com/
https://www.marketplacefoodswi.com/MFstore2583
https://kwiktrip.com/
https://www.hayward.k12.wi.us/
https://www.enbridge.com/
https://lco-nsn.gov/
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Sevenwinds Casino, Lodge & Conference
Center, along with their guests, gave back to

the community this holiday season!
Recipients of donations included: Habitat for
Humanity, Hayward Community Food Shelf,

Hayward Community School District,
Oakwood Haven, Boys & Girls Club of Lac

Courte Oreilles, LCO School District, Hayward
Veteran’s Association, LCO Elders & Veteran

Services, & LCO Toys for Tots.

Lynn’s Custom Meats prepared
Thanksgiving meals and employees of Arclin

Surfaces in turn served the meals to 60
seniors at the Senior Resource Center & 80

Meals on Wheels recipients.  

Arclin Surfaces presented a check for
$2,000 to the Veterans Cemetery Fund who

are working on restoration at Greenwood
Cemetery in Hayward. 

Arclin’s Matthew Lobitz presented High
School Girls Basketball Coach, Joe Brennen,
with a check for new basketballs and a rack.

https://www.facebook.com/SEVENWINDSCASINO/
https://www.facebook.com/SEVENWINDSCASINO/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100077598576144
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100077598576144
https://www.facebook.com/haywardcommunityfoodshelf
https://www.hayward.k12.wi.us/
https://lco-nsn.gov/oakwood-haven/
https://www.facebook.com/BGC.LCO
https://www.facebook.com/BGC.LCO
https://www.lcoosk12.org/
https://members.haywardareachamber.com/list/member/hayward-veterans-association-inc-427
https://members.haywardareachamber.com/list/member/hayward-veterans-association-inc-427
https://www.facebook.com/lynnscustommeats
https://www.arclin.com/
https://www.arclin.com/
https://www.facebook.com/SeniorResourceCenterSawyerCountyWI
https://www.arclin.com/
https://www.arclin.com/
https://www.hayward.k12.wi.us/athletics_and_activities
https://www.hayward.k12.wi.us/athletics_and_activities
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Have some fun news to share or something
great that you've recognized happening in

the community? We want to hear it!
Contact brianna@haywardareachamber.com

or call us to tell us all about it: 
(715) 634-8662**Pictures and information were provided on business  or

organization Facebook pages

Lots of kids (and their teachers!) gave back to different community organizations
throughout this holiday season. A few photos of activities and groups are seen here,  

including these organizations: Hayward Community Food Shelf, Salvation Army of
Sawyer County, Aspen Acres Assisted Living, Tamarack Health, and Christmas 4 Kidz.

https://www.facebook.com/haywardcommunityfoodshelf
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100054267050585
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100054267050585
https://www.facebook.com/aspenacresassistedliving
https://www.tamarackhealth.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Christmas4Kidz

